



Dear Parents and Guardians of Conackamack Students,

The **P**arent **T**eacher **O**rganization strives to coordinate programs and activities that enhance the educational environment of our children. Family involvement in schools helps students achieve more and schools thrive. Joining the PTO is a great way to get involved at Conackamack, get to know other families and be involved in PTO activities.

We would like to take this opportunity to invite your family to become PTO members. The dues for membership are \$15.00 per family and will be used to enhance your child's educational experiences through field trips, annual field day, and other fun activities. Please note: you must be a PTO member in order to be considered when it is time to chaperone class trips. To become a member, fill out the form below and send it in with your child in an envelope marked "Conackamack - PTO Member Dues." Make checks payable to "Conackamack PTO" or send exact cash (no change will be provided.) You can also scan the QR code below to register & pay online via our Cheddarup site. We are looking forward to a great year!

Sincerely,

The 2022-2023 PTO Board

Jennifer Axelrod Co-President
Holly McGowan Co-President
Joanne Onyschak Treasurer
Wendy Miller Secretary



Please detach and fill out this form. Send to Conackamack along with exact cash or check

Enclosed are my \$15.00 PTO Dues

Parent/Guardian's Name	Phone
Address	
Child's Name HR	Teacher/Room#
Child's Name HR	Teacher/Room#
Child's Name HR	Teacher/Room#
Join our membership email list. We'll update you on meeting	dates & times, upcoming events, and more.
Email Address (please write clearly)	
	used for anything other than school communications.
Are you interested in volunteering with PTO at events or a	s needed? (please circle) Yes/No
	Official Use Only:
	cash
	check#
Thank you for becoming a member of the Conacl	kamack PTO! unpaid